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Stampede Yearbook Staff – Don’t forget today’s meeting 4 - 5:30 p.m.  

Please remember to bring a snack.  If you have any questions, please see 

Mrs. Schuldt in Rm. 240.   

NJHS NEWS: The Kahler NJHS Food Drive will take place all next week 

November 6th - 10th.  Please bring in non-perishable food items and toiletries 

to your homeroom. The winning homeroom per grade level will receive an ice 

cream sundae party.   

 
Students DO NOT forget to have your parents sign your permission slip for the 

Dodge Ball Tournament.  Permission slips and $5.00 team fee (not Kahler Cash) is 

due by November 17th.  If you have any questions please see the following: 8th 

graders, Ms. Postma (Rm 122), 7th graders, Mr. Peyton (Rm. 241), 6th graders, Ms. 

Welch (Rm. 125) and 5th graders, Mrs. Wydrinski (Rm. 243). 

. 

The library will be open at 8:00 a.m. this Friday for students to make and 

design their own book mark.  Paper and supplies will be provided.  If you have 

any questions, see Ms. Wells in the library.  See you Friday!!!   

Congratulations to the following students who have read a Young Hoosier book 

and have earned $5 Kahler Cash for passing the AR test!  Anthony LoBue, 

Kevin Weir, Matthew Marocchi, Alexandre Baldwin, Moira Falli and Teresa 

Arroyo who has now read 8 Young Hoosier books. They will be entered in a 

drawing to win prizes. The next drawing will be Friday, 11/3 so make sure you 

print your AR test and bring it to the library if you want to be entered in the 

drawing. Winner’s names will be in the daily announcements. KEEP READING!!! 

 

 
Student Council is sponsoring a RED OUT this year. Purchase your shirt and help 

the American Heart Association. You should have received an order form from 

your homeroom teacher or there are extras in the office. Students encourage 

your families to purchase one too! Orders are due no later than November 14th. 

Our Student Council along with the show choir will perform at halftime on 

November 30th at the Kahler Grimmer boys' basketball game!! Show your support 

by helping Kahler GO RED!!  For each shirt purchased, you will receive $10 Kahler 

Cash!! 

Student Council Members Please Note:  Student Council meetings will be 

held every Wednesday in the month of November at 8 a.m. in the mini gym to 

rehearse our half time performance.  Any questions see Ms. Gravely (Rm. 221) 

or Mr. Satterblom (Rm. 219). 



   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amanda Ali 

Alex Correa 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  7:45 KMS Show Choir    

 BB 8  Practice 6:30 am Kindness Club 8 am (Lib) 8:00 a.m. Tutoring BB 8th Practice 6:30 am 

 8:00 a.m. Tutoring Student Council 8 am (mini 
gym) 

Science Olympiad 3:45 pm  

 WR Practice 4- 5:30 pm 6th – 8th Spell Bowl Prac 8 am Yearbook Mtg. 4 – 5:30 pm WR Practice 4 – 5:30 pm 

 BB 7 Practice  4 – 5:00 pm Science Olympiad 3:45 pm WR Practice 4 – 5:30 pm BB 7 Prac 4 – 6:00 pm 

  WR Inner Squad Meet 4:30 
pm. (Kahler) 

BB @ Hanover Central 5 pm  

  Boys Basketball Scrimmage 
@ LC 5:30 pm 

  

  Spell Bowl @ Pierce 6:00 pm   

     

  NEWS………… 

November 7, 2017 - Kolt Pride Breakfast (Cafeteria)  

November 10, 2017 – Red, White & Blue (Veterans Day)  

Veteran’s Day Breakfast/Program Friday, November 10, 2017.  Breakfast will begin at 8:50 a.m. and the Veterans will 

join the student body in the gym for a program beginning at 9:30.  Program will conclude approximately 10:25 a.m.  Any 

student who brings a veteran as their guest is welcome to attend the breakfast.  Students will NEED a Permission slip to 

attend the breakfast.  Permission slips can be found with your homeroom teacher or in the office.  Picture forms are 

located in the front office, please feel free to stop by and pick one up. 

Students – Remember to turn in your Veteran Stars to your homeroom teacher.  

 

 

Science Olympiad is doing a Texas Roadhouse gift card fundraiser to purchase much 

needed supplies for the Science Olympiad team.  See any members of the Science 

Olympiad team to purchase your gift cards today. The cards come in various 

denominations and will be available prior to the holidays. The gift card fundraiser is 

running now until Wed. Nov. 8th.  If you have any questions you can contact Mrs. Kelly. 

in Rm. 140 or see a member of the Science Olympiad Team. 


